Video captures theft at local business

Wednesday, July 1, 2015

The Caddo Sheriff's Office is investigating a theft at a south Shreveport business and is asking for the public’s help
with identifying a person wanted for questioning.

On Monday afternoon, June 29, an unknown female entered a business at 9830 Mansfield Road and took an I-
Phone and business checks from an employee’s desk.

If you can identify the person in this video, please contact Caddo Sheriff's Det. Terry Richardson at 681-0700 or
675-2170, or call Caddo-Shreveport Crime Stoppers at 673-7373.




